Hi,
Is Our Mail in the Junk Box?
Is Our E Newsletter in the JUNK Box?
As the internet becomes ever more invasive, computer savvy members and companies are using SPAM FILTERS to separate legitimate email from the hoard of promotional messages that invade email INBOXes every day.

These filters are very smart and useful but sometimes are a little too smart for their own good. They can shift essential emails into your Junk mail folder and cut you off from critical and essential information.

So to ensure you receive our Newsletters add the following addresses to your SAFE SENDERS list.

noreplycoet@gmail.com
jjconsultancy@gmail.com
jameshellerjhb@gmail.com
206on8th@gmail.com.
engineer@netactive.co.za
Just because you get E mails that are sent to you INDIVIDUALLY from us does not mean that you receive bulk E mails.

Some Companies and Internet Service Providers block E mails when they are addressed to more than a few people as they suspect that these E mails are Spam. (We seldom send to more than 5 E mail addresses at a time). 
Members who supplied E mail addresses which end in Spoornet, Transnet, Eskom and Gov (Government) are warned that our E News is often blocked as they are suspected of being Spam.

The worst cases for blocked E Mails are Eskom, Government, Spoornet and Transnet, Absa and Telkomsa.net.

This unfortunately also applies to some other firms and consulting companies.

Members must sort this out with their IT people at work or their Internet supplier. Your own Computer settings also need to be checked and set especially if you have filters of any sort in your machine.

It is not something we can do from our end!

It is recommended that persons get their own private E Mail address. (Most E mail addresses are obtainable free).
Your co-operation in this will be beneficial to you and the Association.

Please see our Website where we list some of the suspect names and addresses. This is updated from time to time.
Visit our Website regularly to check out the Newsletters etc, which are updated from time to time. E Newsletters are sent out approx 4 times a year while hard copies are only sent out once a year.
If your contact details change kindly complete the information update form, which you will find in various newsletters and also on our Website.
Chamber of Engineering Technology (COET) Website www.engineeringchamber.mirrorz.com
Lifting Equipment Engineering Association of SA (LEEASA) Website www.leeasa.mirrorz.com
 

Your co-operation in this regard is much appreciated.
Thanks!

COET

PO BOX 1269

Ferndale

2160

E Mail engineer@netactive.co.za
Tel/Fax 011 787 1302
